

Come enjoy Our Annual Picnic on Saturday, June 21st, 2025 southwestgenealogy.org

The Saturday, June 21st meeting will be held at Lakewood United Methodist Church; Lakewood, Colorado. The address is 1390 Brentwood St. The main entry way is on the west side of the Church and includes a ramp. The alternate entry on the east side provides direct access to our new Library. This area also includes adequate parking spaces for our group.

The Doors will open about 10 a.m. There will be a CSHG Board Meeting scheduled to start at 10:30 a.m. The attendees are the 2025 elected and appointed members of the Board; and one guest. Note that the previously scheduled May Board Meeting was cancelled and therefore was rescheduled to June 21st. CSHG President Rose Montoya has information that she wants to share with the CSHG Board Members.

Following the Board Meeting, the Annual Picnic will run from about 11:30 a.m to 12:30 p.m. Please bring some of your favorite foods to share with family and friends.

I've heard rumors that one member is bringing her special Red Chile and another member is bringing Tamales from Pochitos. I expect several of you will bring desserts to share.